July 29, 2024
Dear Mrs. Swartz, Mr. Cosmer, and Mrs. Gordon,

it is with sincere gratitude that | submit my notice of retirement effective December 31, 2024, |
will be utilizing the district's health and dental insurance in retirement.

Doring my time with Scotia-Glenville Central School District, I've had the honor of growing
professionally and personally, and | will always be grateful for the 26 years | had the privilege to
teach here. My tenure at the middle school has allowed me to teach the best students with the
best colleagues; Mavreen McCloud, David Swain, Kristy Rosa, and Mark Mortensen, to name a
few. Being o part of such fantastic teams has been a true privilege.

| appreciate all of your support and guidance doring our time working together and if | can ever
ossist you in the future, please reach out. | wish yoo and the district nothing but the best!

Best Regards, l

|

\ .-
Kim J. Morgan_/ {

6th Grade Social Studies
Middle School



